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Kingscliff High School 
Works notification July 2020 

Kingscliff High School is being upgraded to provide new permanent teaching spaces and core facilities. The scope of 
work includes a new library, new senior learning environment, refurbished hospitality facilities, new creative and 
performing arts building and new sports and PE pavilion. Site establishment for early works to construct the new sports 
and PE pavilion started during the Term 1 school holidays.   

Upcoming construction work 

From early August 2020 our contractors will be on site at the school to commence work on construction of the sports 
and PE pavilion. Activities will include: 

 Preparing and levelling ground where the pavilion will be built 

 Detailed excavation for foundations 

 Trenching and connection to associated services 

 Pouring of concrete ground slab and footings. 

Working hours  

Work will take place between 7:00am and 6:00pm, Monday to Friday and 8:00am to 1:00pm on Saturdays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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